
Infants Disco

28/11/23
Dear Parents and Carers,

As the end of the year approaches we want to celebrate our achievements with an
Infants disco for K-2. The infants disco will take place on Tuesday 12th December and
will be during school time, from 12:10 - 1:30 pm. Due to this event being in school
time, parent attendance is not required. The theme for our disco is Christmas, so
students can wear Christmas clothes to school to help add extra joy to the day.

Students will also receive a ‘fruit juice’ ice block on the day. If you would not like your
child to have an ice block, please let your child’s teacher know prior to Tuesday 12th
December.

Thank you for your support

Zoe Wood, Erin Casey, Stephanie Fitzsimons and Jack Taylor


